
Justice Minister Yamashita receives a courtesy visit from Cambodian 

trainees on February 19, 2019.  

On Tuesday, February 19, 2019, Justice Minister Yamashita received 

a courtesy visit from trainees from Cambodia who were studying methods to 

improve the quality of writing decisions and judgment disclosure in Japan. 

An overview is as follows.  

Minister Yamashita welcomed the trainees including Mr. Tith Rithy, 

Prosecutor of the Ministry of Justice, Kingdom of Cambodia. Minister 

Yamashita stated that Government of Japan places emphasis on projects of 

legal technical assistance for Cambodia, and he looks forward to further 

enhancing cooperation between the two countries in legal affairs. 

 

 

The trainees and Minister Yamashita  

 

Prosecutor Rithy, in return, expressed his appreciation for Japan’s 

ongoing legal technical assistance, and stated that he would also like to 

further develop the cooperative relationship between the two countries in 

legal affairs. 

 

Minister Yamashita at the meeting 


